Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

 

 

	In the matter of the Application of TCG St. Louis, Inc. for review and reversal of the North American Numbering Plan Administrator’s decision to withhold numbering resources.
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	Case No. CO-2003-0578

	 
	 
	 


OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL’S 

STATEMENT IN SUPPORT OF TCG ST. LOUIS’ REQUEST

TO REVERSE NANPA REFUSAL OF NXX


The Office of the Public Counsel (Public Counsel) respectfully suggests to the Missouri Public Service Commission that it reverse the refusal of the North American Numbering Plan Administrator to issue a block of NXXs to TCG St. Louis.  Public Counsel has reviewed the Company’s request and Staff’s recommendation.  Public Counsel believes that the Company has adequately demonstrated sufficient grounds for assignment of a block of 2,500 consecutive numbers from an NXX to meet the needs of a customer in an exchange.  Approval of such an assignment would be just, reasonable and consistent with the public interest.
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